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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Defund Hamilton Police

From: Sarah Cripps

Sent: November 30, 2020 2:03 PM

To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>
Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Re: Defund Hamilton Police

Thank you for your response.

With all due respect, the peaceful protesters asked for a public meeting with the mayor in the name of transparency. He
refused.

Now the city is throwing the personal belongings and homes of the under-housed community in the garbage. Think
about that.
Your NEIGHBOURS. Where will they go?

It's embarrassing and shameful that the Mayor was unable to walk a few steps outside his office and have a chat with
the community who is advocating for a better city FOR ALL residents who are marginalized and made vulnerable by poor
policy that prioritizes profit & property over people.

| don’t see any leadership here. Or advocacy for your constituents. All | see is an extremely privileged man flouting
authority, avoiding accountability and using police to do his personal bidding.

Nobody should have to explain to the mayor of a city why they should care for ALL people.

Why wouldn’t the mayor meet publicly with this community advocating for people affected by the housing crisis that
has only been exasperated by the pandemic?
Not a good look.

Sarah

From: Sarah Cripps

Sent: November 25, 2020 11:05 AM

To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Defund Hamilton Police

Hi there,

My name is Sarah Cripps and | wanted to write to send my solidarity to the Defund Hamilton Police
(Defund HPS) organizers who began their action on November 23 and were subject to fines and
detainment from HPS. I'd like to denounce this state intervention and attempt to intimidate, stifle, and
silence community members.

Hamilton City Council must respond to residents and meet community needs instead of continuing to
support massive increases to police services. The 2020 HPS budget is $171 million and accounts for 17%
of the total City budget. There has been a $40-million increase to this budget over the past nine years. In
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the middle of a pandemic, it is unacceptable to increase funding to police services while community
members face uncertainty, income and job loss, and families struggle to survive. It is unconscionable for
a government to prioritize policing.

Police forces in Toronto and Hamilton are both under the jurisdiction of the Province of Ontario, and
have a history of targeting Black, Indigenous and racialized people. Defund Hamilton Police has
documented instances of police protecting property over people, surveilling Black, Indigenous and
racialized students in schools, ticketing unhoused community members, carding, harming and killing
Black, Indigenous, and racialized people experiencing mental health crises. | do not accept this biased,
racist surveillance and targeted punitive actions towards our community members and friends.

Sincerely

Sarah



